
To:  AMCP Student Chapter Members 
 
 
RE:   Student Travel Award for the 2020 AMCP Annual Meeting 
 
The NW-AMCP Affiliate of the Academy of Managed Care Pharmacy (AMCP) is offering two $500 travel 
awards to help defray registration, travel and lodging expenses for AMCP student members to attend 
the 2020 AMCP Annual meeting being held in Houston, TX at the George R. Brown Convention Center, 
April 21st to April 24th. The organization values student members and their contribution to the 
profession, and also recognizes the networking and educational benefits they gain from attending an 
AMCP national meeting. 
 
To qualify for the travel award, you must be a PharmD student at one of the accredited Colleges of 
Pharmacy within the NW-AMCP Affiliate region and a current member of AMCP. Your application must 
include a brief essay on what you will gain from attending the 2020 AMCP Annual meeting and how it 
will contribute to your professional goals related to pharmacy. If you are given a travel award, you will 
be asked to present a brief (10 minute) summary of your meeting experience at a future NW-AMCP 
Affiliate event.  
 
Members of the NW-AMCP Affiliate Board will conduct the applicant review. The evaluation will be 
based on the submitted essay, with judges also considering whether the applicant is giving a poster or 
podium presentation at the meeting. The Board will select two students from accredited Colleges of 
Pharmacy within the NW-AMCP Affiliate region (WA, OR, ID, MT, AK and HI) to receive the travel 
awards. 
 
Please see the application form for more details. Completed applications must be submitted to the NW 
AMCP Affiliate Board at northwestamcp@gmail.com by 5:00pm PST on February 28th. Late or 
incomplete applications will not be eligible for the award.  
 
Please Note: The Northwest AMCP Affiliate Board will review all applications and make an 
announcement of the winners on or before March 9th.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at northwestamcp@gmail.com. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Grant Knowles, Pharm.D. 
President 
Northwest AMCP Affiliate 
 


